
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher  

I hope all families had a restful and enjoyable Summer break. It’s been wonderful to 

see the children return with such enthusiasm and energy! 

  World of Work Day - A Huge Success! 

We are incredibly proud of the children for their fantastic effort during our World of 

Work Day. Their creativity and curiosity shone through as they dressed up and shared 

aspirations ranging from fire fighters and police officers to nurses and many other in-

spiring roles. It was a brilliant celebration of ambition and imagination, reflecting our 

school values of aspiration and respect for the many roles that help our communities 

thrive. 

⏰ School Start & Finish Times - A Reminder 

Please ensure your child arrives on time each day. 

School starts at 8:30 for all pupils. 

Gates we be open from 8:15 to 8:35 

Pupils arriving after this time will have to go through reception and will be marked as 

late. 

End of Day Times: 

Reception: 15:10 - 15:30 

KS1: 15:15 - 15:30 

KS2: 15:20 - 15:30 

Fridays: All classes finish at 13:15, except for Nursery and Family Club children. 

      Family Club - Limited Spaces 

If you are a working parent and did not sign up for Family Club during the Summer 

break, please contact the school office as soon as possible. Spaces are limited and al-

located on a first-come, first-served basis. 

  Looking Ahead 

We have some changes this year to including changing how parents evening is                

delivered and introducing target setting days and reviewing curriculum offsite visits. 

Look out for letters in the next week.  Additionally, staff have been busy preparing 

classrooms and planning exciting learning opportunities. We’re all looking forward to a 

positive and productive term ahead, filled with curiosity, creativity, and growth. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

September 2025 - Issue 1 

Our focus value this half term: 

Integrity 

                         Creativity 

                        Resilience 

Curiosity 

Aspiration 

Happiness 



 

Absence - A reminder 

If your child is absent from school, 

please ensure school are rung or 

emailed before 8:45.  Parents can 

leave messages on the main telephone 

number: 01902 558950 

or email us at: 

parents@lanesfieldprimary.co.uk 

PE Timetable 

School Photographer 

School photographer will be in on 

Thursday 18th September (This is a 

change of date and was originally 

15th September). There will be an       

opportunity to have family photos 

with younger siblings (not yet at 

school) first thing in the morning 

(8am). 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Year 5 Lilac 

Class 

Orange Class Yellow Class Blue Class Reception 

  

Purple Class Red Class Lilac Class Pink Class   

Orange Class Pink Class 

  

Indigo Class Purple Class 

Year 4 Blue 

Class 

Yellow Class Red Class Green Class 

  Swimming: 

Green Class 

Year 3 Blue Class 

Year 6 Lilac Class 

Indigo Class 

  Yellow Class 

 

Diary Dates 

September 

8th Topic week  

8
th

 2pm Meet the Teacher - Blue, Green and 

Orange classes 

10
th

 2pm Meet the Teacher - Red, Yellow and 

Pink classes 

11
th

 2.15pm Meet the Teacher - Purple, Indigo 

and Lilac classes 

15th 3.30pm-4.30pm SEN Parents evening 

(Yellow class only) 

18th School Photographer in school 

18th/19th Y6 Explorer training 

18
th

 3.30pm to 4.30pm SEN Parents evening  

22nd Lilac class trip 

24th Indigo class trip 

30th Governors in School 

 

Dress-Up Days 

***Please note that all dress-up days 

can be found on the school website 

under the Parents section*** 
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World of work Photos 

 

 

 

 

 


